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To the members of the Joint Committee on Transportation: 

 

I urge your support for SB 1572 directs the Oregon Department of Transportation to 

study extending the WES Commuter Train from Wilsonville to Salem. Options that 

reduce reliance on private cars can help to reduce climate impact and hazards 

related to driving. Additionally, commuter rail helps provide dignified transportation 

options for those who do not or cannot drive.  

 

 

 


